
Year 2 Newsletter 

This week we have been learning…
This week in our writing we have written about 
what we would do if we became mayor for the 
day. We have thought hard about why the 
public should vote for us. This week we have had 
an incident in the classroom, where it has been 
messed up and clues left behind. We have made 
wanted posters for the culprit and written them a 
letter to ask why they have done this. We have 
been able to use our previous knowledge of 
adjectives to help us. 

In maths we have continued to apply our 
knowledge of the 3 times table using coins. We 
have used the bar model to show our 
understanding of fact families. We have begun to 
look at addition and how to solve sums using 
resources. We have been able to use number 
lines, hundred squares, bead strings, counters and 
cubes. We have begun to show our workings out 
using a number line to count the number of 
jumps. 
In our topic ‘Beat the Street’ we have been able 
to write a set of instructions on how to get a bee 
bot to a destination. We have been able to 
discuss and record facts about China. Next week 
we will be comparing China to the U.K. 

How you can help at home.

Practice counting on in 3’s 

Home Learning this week.

Reading with your child. 

Spellings

Topic homework due at the end of 

term. 

Spellings: can’t, couldn’t, shan’t, 

shouldn’t, won’t, wouldn’t, doesn’t, 

didn’t, hasn’t, hadn’t

Please remember 

Harvest festival is on Friday 13th, please 

remember to donate. Parents open 

day is on the 19th October from 2.00-

7.00 please ensure you have booked 

an appointment. 

Thought for the week. 

Langley Park Primary Academy

Friday 6th October 2017 

Star of the week goes to…

Victoria Modrzewska

For improving her writing and working well as a team in 

P.E. 


